
All, 

My name is Tony Gehrig, I am writing in support of HB1305. In addition to this letter I would also enjoy 

the opportunity to speak with you virtually during your committee hearing.  

Although I am a Fargo City Commissioner, I do not represent the other commissioners today. I am 

writing as a single commissioner who believes strongly that any elected official should have access to 

the AG’s office and ask for an opinion from the AG when we believe our laws conflict with the state’s 

laws. 

I would appreciate just a few minutes of your time to explain why I feel this is important. 

Thank you. 

 

Tony Gehrig 

701 367 8013 


